
Request:
North Tyneside Council is one of the seven local authorities that part owns Newcastle International Airport.

It is understood that the seven local authorities or, as the case may be, their predecessors agreed that taxis from all
seven authorities would be entitled to operate from the airport, subject of course to having permission from the airport
operating company to work from the airport.

Until very recently, taxi provision at the airport has been operated on this basis with Airport Taxis utilising taxis from all
seven local authorities,

Does North Tyneside Council hold any contract and / or other documentation relating to the provision of taxi services at
the airport?

As a result of the recent change at the airport, which has seen the provision of taxis at the airport being provided by a
Newcastle City Council licensed private hire operator using, as they would have to, Newcastle licensed private hire
vehicles and drivers.

Submitted on 13/05/19.

Response:
Information not held. This request should be directed to Mike Harding at South Tyneside Council who is the company
secretary of Newcastle International Airport Local Authorities Holding Company Limited.
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The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You
are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any
other re-use of a commercial nature will require the permission of North Tyneside Council. Further enquiries in this respect
should be directed to Information Governance Team, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant, The Silver Link North, Cobalt
Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY.
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